Abu Dhabi Grammar School (Canada)
N 5 . .
e 4e0  Re-Registration

Thursday, 11 January 2018
Dear Parents,

We hope that you had a safe and happy Winter Break.

A reminder that Abu Dhabi Grammar School (Canada) has started the re-registration process for
the 2018 - 2019 School Year. To give priority to our current students, we kindly ask that you
reserve your child’s seat for next year, by paying the 5% deposit at the Accounts Department. This
fee is to be paid in cash, and will be deducted from the tuition fees when the first semester
payment takes place.

Please re-register before Thursday, 8 February 2018, this will ensure that a seat is reserved for
your child(ren). Please note, you will not be able to re-register your child(ren) if there are any
outstanding fee balances.

If you are not planning on returning to AGS, please let us know as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support of AGS. We look forward to welcoming you in the new
school year.

AGS Administration
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